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Chairmanship  

On February 8th, I chaired my first Public Safety 
& Livable Neighborhoods Committee meeting. I 
will focus on improving police recruitment and       
retention, increasing community policing,       
ensuring quality police and fire/rescue services,  
and reducing homelessness throughout all 
neighborhoods in San Diego. I appointed Allen 
Young to be my Committee Consultant. Allen has 
been with my team since 2014, and has served 
as my Public Safety policy advisor since August 
2015.   

You Spoke, We Listened 

On February 10th,  I checked out the brand new 
stop sign at Parkdale Avenue and Tripoli Road 
in Mira Mesa. The residents thanked me for   
advocating for its installation.    

Flu Shots 

Thank you American Medical Response San Diego  
for hosting a FREE Flu Shot Clinic at the Clairemont 
Senior Center on February 15th.  

The flu vaccine is one of the best ways to protect 
against influenza, and is recommended annually for 
everyone from the age of 6 months and older. You 
need to get vaccinated against the flu every year 
because vaccine protection lessens over time.  



 

 
 

nextdoor.com/gov/sdcouncildistrict6/  

BY THE NUMBERS (since in office): 

On February 16th, Jaguar San Diego donated 
$3,000 to the San Diego Fire Rescue Foundation 
and $3,000 to the San Diego Police Foundation!  
Jaguar San Diego, the newest member of the 
Shelly Automotive Group, is dedicated to     
earning your business again and again.  

Charitable Giving Eagle Scout 

Congratulations to Jackson Madsen from Troop 
1219. Jackson invited me to participate in his   
Eagle Scout Ceremony on February 19th. Eagle 
Scout is the highest achievement or rank             
attainable in the Boy Scouting program of the 
Boy Scouts of America.  


